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CIRCULAR NO. 11 of 2023                           March 30, 2023                           

 

 

 

FOR THE ATTENTION OF SELLERS/BROKERS  

 

 

Cataloguing Rules and Minimum and Maximum Packing Densities 

Reference Circular No 08 of 2023 dated 08th March, 2023, the following should be noted;    

Extension on dispensation given on CATALOGUING RULES up to Sale No. 16, is now further 

extended up to Sale No. 17, which is due to close on 6th April 2023, on a request made by the 

SLTFOA. 

Please note that no further extensions will be granted and the cataloguing rule shall apply before 

the changes, from Sale No. 18.  
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